

Aspire, Desire, Believe, Achieve

Coleridge Road, Rotherham, South Yorkshire S65 1LW t: 01709 828 988 e: enquiries@coleridgeprimary.org w: www.coleridgeprimary.org

21/12/23

Dear Families,

I hope this letter finds you all in good health and high spirits. As we approach the end of another eventful term, I wanted to take a moment to express my deepest gratitude for your unwavering support, honesty, and care over the past three months. Without your dedication, our school would be lost.

It's been another successful year at Coleridge Primary School with the school being awarded the prestigious Charter Gold, a testament to our inclusive and caring ethos. This recognition showcases the incredible commitment of our staff, families, and children in fostering a nurturing environment where every individual is valued and supported. It is a true reflection of our collective efforts in making our school an exceptional place to learn and grow.

Furthermore, our community continues to flourish, growing stronger with each passing day. We have been fortunate to witness a multitude of events, such as the vibrant Eid festivals and heartwarming Christmas plays, that celebrate our diverse backgrounds and bring us closer together. These occasions have served as a reminder of the unity and strength we possess as a school family.

I would like to take a moment to acknowledge the exceptional leadership team at Coleridge. Mr Matterson has made a tremendous impact on our school, and together with the dedicated efforts of Mrs Shaw and Miss Warner, they have propelled us forward on our journey of growth and improvement. It is an absolute privilege to work alongside such inspiring leaders who are committed to providing the best education for our children.

As we reflect upon the year 2023, it is evident that it has been clearly a special one for Coleridge. We have continued to expand and build upon our successes, thanks to the exceptional work of our teachers. Their dedication to delivering quality education has been instrumental in shaping the minds of our young learners.

Moreover, the love and care exhibited by our families have been extraordinary. Your support and involvement have made Coleridge the special place it is today. In a world filled with uncertainty and turmoil, our children at Coleridge have been a beacon of joy and light, spreading positivity and kindness to all those around them. They truly are remarkable individuals.

Looking ahead to 2024, we eagerly anticipate the return of our children on Monday, 8th January. Together, we will create more memories and ensure that our children continue to make exceptional progress academically and socially.











In closing, I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to each and every one of you for your invaluable contributions to our school community. I wish you all a restful and joyous holiday season, filled with love and laughter.

Warmest regards,

1. Torrel

Mr Tankard

Headteacher